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Our ref: DOC21/839772-2 

Your ref: MP07_0084-MOD-2 

Jack Turner 

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Energy, Resources and Industry 
Planning and Assessment 
Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au   

Dear Jack 

Request for Advice - Modification 2 Ash Recycling Facilities (MP07_0084) – Eraring Power 
Station - Lake Macquarie LGA 

I refer to your request for advice on the major projects planning portal, received 23 September 2021 
in which the Planning and Assessment Division (P&A) of the Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment (the Department) requested Biodiversity and Conservation Division’s (BCD) advice in 
relation to the Modification 2 ash recycling facilities for the Eraring Power Station (MP07_0084).  

BCD have reviewed the information provided with the request and have no comments to provide 
with respect to biodiversity or flooding.  

If you require any further information regarding this matter, please contact Jayme Lennon, Senior 
Conservation Planning Officer, on 9585 6935 or via email at 
huntercentralcoast@environment.nsw.gov.au   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

STEVEN CRICK 
Senior Team Leader Planning 
Hunter Central Coast Branch 
Biodiversity and Conservation Division 
 
Date: 8 October 2021 

 

 

 

 

 
 


